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Don’t forget: 

‘Every time 
our bell rings, 
we step closer 
to our dreams’ 

Please  make sure you are here 

at 8.55 a.m. to start the day at 

9.00 am.  

Make sure you keep coming every day 

on time ! Will you win a ticket for our 

£200 STAR Attenders prize? 

  % here Lates 

Yellow Class 98.6% 1 

Red Class 98.6% 0 

Green Class 96.0% 1 

Pink Class 98.3% 0 

Blue Class 99.2% 1 

Orange Class 96.5% 1 

Purple Class 99.0% 1 

Lilac Class 97.2% 0 

Scarlet Class 99.3% 1 

Crimson Class 96.8% 1 

Jade Class 99.3% 0 

Emerald Class 100.0% 1 

Sapphire Class 99.3% 1 

Turquoise 

Class 

97.5% 1 

TOTAL 98.0% 10 

What a fantastic week it has been to end 

our amazing Spring Term! This week has 

been our International Festival of learn-

ing. Our value of ‘Equality’ is all about re-

specting one another by improving our un-

derstanding of each other. What better 

example than this week. This festival is 

an opportunity for us to explore our world, 

and to learn about places and people all 

over the world.  We all enjoyed sharing 

traditional foods and proudly wearing tra-

ditional clothes at our International 

Feasts. Thank you to all the families who so 

kindly brought in such tasty foods for us 

all to enjoy. It was absolutely great to see 

so many grown ups joining us as well. Our 

International Exhibition showcased the fan-

tastic learning we have all been doing. I was 

so impressed by the confidence of the class 

representatives. Our International Perfor-

mance brought the house down, as it 

does every year! All the acts were 

planned and rehearsed by the children 

themselves. Thank you to Claire and 

Emma for helping them and for putting 

together such a great show. Overleaf 

is a montage of magic moments from 

yesterday’s show! May I wish every-

one who is celebrating a very happy 

Easter. Have a wonderful holiday ! 

Best wishes, Jennie 

IMPORTANT DATES! 

Year 6 Easter School—Tuesday 18th—Friday 21st 

April. 

The new term starts for everyone on Monday 24 

April at 8.55 a.m. 



Thank you to all the musicians who played 

in our assembly today. On the first Friday, 

of our new term, Elizabeth will be remind-

ing us how to stay safe online. 

PARENT INFORMATION MORNING 

Don’t forget, I will be talking to parents 

about all the exciting plans for the summer 

term. Please come along on Tuesday 2nd 

May at 9.10 a.m. 

INTERNATIONAL PERFORMANCE  

HIGHLIGHTS! 

STAR LUNCHES 

Well done to Amirah, Saima, 

Shayma, Mariya, Aamina and 

Abdullah who were rewarded 

for their positive attitude at 

lunchtime with a STAR lunch 

today! 

MATHLETICS STARS! 

Our top 5 mathleticians for last week are: 

Zayd Shahid - 4430 

Imtiyaj Ahmed - 3480 

Arisa Yasmin - 2140 

Adyan Shahid - 1750 

AdamAhmed - 1730 

HOUSE POINTS 

We have a new House Points display by the 

school office keeping count for everyone to 

see! Which house has made a head start al-

ready? 
Everest 

597 

Kilimanjaro 

538 

Snowdon 

580 

Ben Nevis 

593 

WHAT ARE YOU READING 

THIS WEEK? 

Momota has been read-

ing ..’The BFG’., It is about a 

young girl Sophie meeting the 

big, friendly giant. There is 

something frightening about gi-

ants, especially the thought of 

giants snatching children out of bed at night with 

a hand through the window. This is exactly how 

The BFG begins. But the BFG does not eat 

“human beans”, but blows good dreams into the 

windows of sleeping children instead.  This part 

interested me the most and created many discus-

sions with my own children, who I am reading the 

book to. This is an excellent work of fantasy. I 

recommend it to everyone.  


